
 

 

 

ANMF NEWSFLASH 

Public Sector 

N95 Mask Allowance 

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) has been informed by the 

Department of Health that the majority of back payments related to the N95 mask allowance have been 

processed. We value your feedback — if you find this statement inaccurate or have not received your back pay, 

please contact the ANMF Member Support Team, and we will follow up with the Department on your behalf. 

 

The ANMF firmly believes that these back payments should have been completed at the beginning of 2024, and 

we see no justification for further delays. If you have received a back payment but suspect the amount is 

incorrect, we encourage you to reach out to payroll for a detailed breakdown to verify it against your own 

records. This allowance applies to all shifts worked from Friday 24 November 2023 where an N95 mask was 

required to be worn for 70% or more of the shift. 

 

The ANMF remains the only union and professional organisation employing nurses and midwives to advocate 

for your professional and industrial interests. We are the largest union in the country, and we just turned 100yrs 

old!  Not a member yet? We’d love for you to join our team! ANMF Join Now Form. If you know someone who 

isn’t a member, refer them to the ANMF and receive a $50 voucher as a thank you. 

 

The ANMF—on your team, always! 

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses, midwives and care workers to represent 

members. This is why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand 

your experiences, represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 

https://members.anmftas.org.au/ANMF_Web_join/Join_Form/Members/Join/1Have_we_met.aspx
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